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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Ouachita River — Fleetwood Dr. (Widening) project for Fiscal
Year 2023.

The entity receiving funding for this project is the Arkansas Department of
Transportation/Arkansas Highway Commission, located at P.O.Box 2261, Little Rock, Arkansas
72203-2261.

The funding will be used for widening U.S. Highway 270 from the Ouachita River to Fleetwood
Drive in Garland County, Arkansas.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Bruce Westerman
Member of Congress
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